
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NO. 2017-BRAA-02 

NOISE MONITORING AND FLIGHT TRACKING SYSTEM AND NOISE 

MONITOR SERVICE AND MAINTENANCE 

The Boca Raton Airport Authority (the “Authority) has evaluated the bids 

received in response to RFP No. 2017-BRAA-02, and hereby gives notice 

of its intent to award to the highest ranking responsive, responsible 

bidder, Harris Corporation, which submitted an annual cost bid of 

$88,000.  


